
TWENTY - NINTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS 
OCTOBER 26 & 27 

  5:00 p.m. 9:00 a.m. 11:00 a.m. 

Lectors    M. Benoit D. Wylie C. Terpstra 

Communion C. Bracken S. Braga H. France 

 

 

 

MASS INTENTIONS THIS WEEK 
______________________ 

 

 

 

 

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 22 

(followed by Novena to St. Anthony) 

  5:00 pm  

       + Antonio Lima Braga 

 + Paul Luu Van Dong   

 

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 23 

  8:00 am  

 + Rosemarie & Ruedi Huber 
   

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 24 

 5:00 pm 

(followed by Miraculous Medal Novena) 

 + Audrey Shannon 
                     

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 25 

  8:00 am (8:30 - 9:30 am adoration & 

recitation of Divine Mercy Novena) 

 + Patrick Myers 
   

 

THIRTIETH SUNDAY 

ORDINARY TIME 
________________________ 

 

 

 

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 26 

  5:00 pm   

 + Manuel P. Moniz 

 + Norberto Da Rosa 

 + Joe Vasconcelos 

 + David Borges & Antonio Vicente 
 

 

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 27 

  8:00 am + Priests of St. Patrick Parish 
 

  9:00 am + José Pereira 
 

11:00 am  - for the People - pro populo 

 

LAMP OFFERING 

October 20 - 26 October 27 - November 2 

SANCTUARY LAMP 

+ Gregory Stoyles, Sr. + Rosemarie Byrne 

LADY ALTAR LAMP 

+ Patrick Myers + Froklage Family 

OFFERTORY 
OCTOBER 13, 2024 

Sunday Envelope Contributions 

Loose  Collection 

EFT Donations 

Total Collection – Thank you! 

$2,7200 

$  608.00 

$1,040.50 

$4,120.50 

Please observe a reverent silence - 

talk to God before Mass and to each other after Mass - and please 

ensure that all mobile devices are switched off or silenced to avoid 

distracting others in prayer.  Children are most welcome.  The narthex or 

the parish hall should be used as a crying room if needed.  Please do not 

allow any children to run about the church at any time.  Thank you. 

 

 

If you are visiting today, 

St. Patrick’s Parish welcomes you. 

BIBLE SHARING SESSIONS 
Please join Fr. Joe and Peter Hoan in the parish hall on alternating 

Thursday evenings at 7pm and Thursday mornings at 10 am for what 
will be called “Bible Sharing” that is encouraged by the Synodality 

process of the Universal Church.  The next Bible Sharing Session will 
be held on Thursday, October 24 @  7 pm.  All are welcome! 



DIOCESAN PRAYER CALENDAR 

Monday Rev. Rev. Joseph Okoko, i.v.Dei 

Tuesday Rev. Emmanuel Azike, O.P. 

Wednesday Congregation of the Holy Cross 

Thursday Rev. Livinus Okamgba 

Friday Rev. Paul Mathew Vellimoozhayil 

Saturday Rev. Romelito Guillen 

CHRISTMAS SHOEBOX   

CAMPAIGN 
The Christmas Shoebox Campaign for 

CFFC has begun.  The members of the 
CWL invite parishioners to fill and 

decorate a Christmas Shoebox that will be shipped to a third 
world country in November of this year.  Empty shoeboxes, 

which may be filled with clothing, toiletries, school  supplies, 
craft materials or snacks will be available for pick up in the 

narthex . 
 Please wrap the lid and base of the shoebox 

separately and attach a tag to indicating the age and gender of 
the child for whom the shoebox has been prepared.  Financial 

donations may be given by cheque only and made payable to 
Canadian Food for Children.  If you have any questions, contact 

Ann Osmar 519-267-2035.  Boxes should be returned no 
later than Sunday, November 10.  Thank you. 

FALL LEARNING SERIES 
Please join us in the parish hall for 

what promises to be an exciting Fall 
Learning Series.  The learning series 

will be presented by our very own 
seminarian in residence, Peter Hoan.  

In a relaxed atmosphere, Peter will 
p r e s e n t  t o p i c s  c o n c e r n i n g 

Catholicism utilizing the tremendous resources of the Roman 
Catholic Church - art, architecture, poetry, philosophy, 

theology and the lives of the saints - in order to explain and 
interpret the event of Jesus Christ.    Peter’s hope is that his 

presentations will draw people closer to the body of Christ, 
which is the Church, and thereby give people greater access 

to all the gifts that Jesus wants people to enjoy. The theme of 
the second session of the learning series will be Mary, 

Mother of God and will held on Thursday, October 31 @ 
7 pm in the parish hall.  All are welcome! 

ALTAR SERVER MINISTRY 
St. Patrick Church is in need of both youth and adult Altar 

Servers.  If you are in grade 3 and up, have been baptized and 
received First Holy Communion and are interested in Altar 

Server Ministry, please fill out the form in the narthex and 
hand it in to Fr. Joe, Peter Hoan our resident seminarian or 

the parish office.  Registration deadline is October 31, 2024. 
You will contacted for a training session. 

OCTOBER 20, 2024 

ALL SOULS’ DAY MASS 
The Catholic Church around the world will 

celebrate All Souls’ Day on the first Saturday 
in November, Saturday, November 2 and 

will pray, on that day, for all those Christian 
men and women who have gone before us 

in the faith of our crucified and risen Lord.  
St. Patrick’s Parish will be celebrating a 

special Mass at 9 am in the church on that 
day.  Please join us. 

OUR BOOK OF LIFE 
Beginning November 1, All Saints’ Day, and 

continuing throughout the month of 
November, our Book of Life will be placed 

near the baptismal font.  The Easter candle, 
representing the new and eternal life we have 

in Christ, will burn beside it.  Parishioners are 
invited to write the names of deceased family 

and friends in our Book of Life so that they 
may be remembered, as a group, at each mass 

offered in our parish throughout the month of November.  
Names entered in past years need not be rewritten each year 

as they are never erased and all names entered are 
perpetually remembered at the altar. 

COFFEE SOCIAL 
We invite you to stay after the 9  and 
11 am Mass on Sunday, October 27 

for our coffee social in the Parish Hall.  
This is an ideal time to come together 

to renew existing friendships and to 
form new ones.  A special invitation is extended to new 

parishioners who would like to get better acquainted with St. 
Patrick’s Parish community.  All are welcome. 

SVDP SUPER HEROES 
The Saint Patrick’s Parish Conference of the Society of Saint 

Vincent de Paul sends a sincere “thank you” to all the SVDP 
super heroes - St. Patrick’s parishioners and parish schools 

who donated money or food items to the store cupboard 
over the past year.  Please know that this generosity is not 

taken for granted.  Without your continued support of 
prayer, and monetary or food donations, the SVDP Society 

could not carry out its mission of feeding, clothing, housing 
and healing individuals and families in our community.  If you 

or someone you know is in need of food assistance, please 
call the SVDP help line at 519-623-0173 and leave a detailed 

message - someone will return the call.   Thank you! 

ECUMENICAL SERVICE FOR 

PEOPLE WITH SPECIAL NEEDS 
An interdenominational service for people 

with special needs will be offered at St. Patrick 
Church on Sunday, October 27 at 3 pm.  

The ecumenical service will include music, song and prayer in 
an environment that is both sensory and special needs 

friendly.  Please join us! 


